
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

June 18, 2025 

 

 

• Congratulations to Division 1, Mr. Owen’s class, for being the first division to bring back all of their 
library books - well done! And a shout out to the students of Divisions 4, 5, 8, 9 and 14 who are very 
close to having everything returned. Please keep bringing those books back, the sooner we get 
them, the better! Notices will be emailed to student families on Friday for any books that are still out. 

• Library Club meets today at lunch right after the bell for our final celebration meeting. 
• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club are meeting tomorrow; don’t forget your cards. 
• Dance practice today is at lunch for Animal dancers only. This is a very important rehearsal for our 

performance tonight at Spectrum! We will be handing out costumes for tonight as well.  
• Tomorrow’s hot lunch is calzones. Please check the order list today if you don’t know whether you 

have lunch coming. 
 


